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Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation:

As a motorcycle rider, automobile driver, and bicycle rider living in SE Portland I support House Bill
2314. I would like to ask members of this committee to also support the bill and vote “aye” on the
bill. Your “aye” vote will help Oregon reduce traffic congestion, increase motorcycle safety, and
enable us to better utilize our existing infrastructure in a time of decreasing transportation funding.

As Oregon continues to experience increased pressure on our transportation infrastructure it is
important to find new and innovative ways to use the resources we currently have. This bill is part of
that solution and I encourage members of this committee will vote “aye”. Thank you for your time
and consideration.

Zac Christensen
4527 SE 60th Ave
Portland, OR 97206
(503) 422-7790 zacchristensen@hotmail.com 
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